
Preto Blvd. Road Closure Notice 
In order to facilitate road improvements, Preto Blvd. will be closed

to local traffic from Monday, May 19 through Monday, July 7.*
Emergency vehicles will continue to have access during this time.

For the safety of all, the sidewalk and trail along Preto Boulevard
will also be closed during construction hours (7:00am-3:30pm). 

Please plan your walking and driving routes accordingly. 
*Exact dates subject to change.
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